
May 20 , 1966 

Mr . Joe H . Gerson 
729 W. Peachtree Street, N. E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30308 

Dear Joe : 

The contract with the Brav is public information and 
i on file with the City Clerk (Mr . J . J. L ittle, Fir t 
Floor, C ity Hall) . 

It is an extremely bulky contract and I doubt if you 
would want to read all of it . It is es entially the best 
contract in the National L gue. 

I m attaching h reto un:unary of the contract hich 
I d during my ampaign. 

My advice to you is don't t sick listening to sick 
· ople . They r imply not worth it. 

Si r ly yours~ 

I Allen, Jr. 
M yor 

JAJr:lp 




